
 

 

25 March 2025 

ASX LIFTS REQUIREMENT TO PROVIDE QUARTERLY APPENDIX 4C REPORTS 

 

Mastermyne Group Limited (ASX:MYE) (“Mastermyne” or “the Company”) advises that based on the 

Company’s significantly improved financial position and cashflows, the ASX has lifted the requirement 

for quarterly reporting and Mastermyne will no longer lodge Appendix 4C quarterly reports going 

forward.  

The Board looks forward to continually updating the market as required and will release the 

Company’s full year financial report in August 2025. 

 

 

 

Approved for distribution by the Board of Directors of Mastermyne Group Limited.  

Andrew Ritter, Company Secretary 

Further information:  

Jeff Whiteman, Managing Director & CEO – 07 4963 0400 

Matt Ruhl, CFO – 07 4963 0400 

 


